
Crèche update
Following the publication of the last issue of Catalyst, we
received word that two more governors proudly displayed the
crèche we sent them: Gov. Rick Perry of Texas and Gov. Sean
Parnell of Alaska.
Gov. Parnell displayed the crèche in his office and Gov. Perry
said that the nativity will be an addition to the Capitol
Christmas decorations “for many years to come.”
We  are  happy  to  note  their  support  and  appreciate  their
feedback

https://www.catholicleague.org/creche-update/

